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Positive Behaviour for Learning -   

Robert Gould 
 

Focus for the Week 
“Respect Other People’s Personal Space” 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Last week our students were happy and proud to receive their class awards during class time. These awards 
were posted on our Facebook page. We will continue to do this while we are having no assemblies. 
 
We will be continuing to promote and practice good hygiene procedures at school. I encourage students to 
bring a water bottle to school each day also. Our students have been great at washing their hands 
throughout the day. 
 
Our Facebook page will be updated as we receive more information from the NSW Department of Education 

around school procedures involving COVID-19.  

Have a Great Week!         
Mrs Nicole Livermore 

Newsletter 
If you would like to be emailed the newsletter, 
please complete the information below: 
 

Name:  
 

……………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

Student  
 

…………………………………………………………... 
 

Email:  
 

………………………………………………………………………………… 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photo shoot keys will be sent home with 
students today.  
The school also has a copy of all student shoot keys. 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
WEEK 9, TERM 1 
Monday, 23 March  
Tuesday, 24 March  
Wednesday, 25 March Jody Swindle 
Thursday, 26 March Jody Swindle 
Friday, 27 March Debbie Thurtell 
 
WEEK 10, TERM 1 
Monday, 30 March Michelle Skinner 
Tuesday, 31 March  
Wednesday, 1 April Jody Swindle 
Thursday, 2 April Jody Swindle 
Friday, 3 April Ethel Pearce 
 

 
 
 
 
 
WEEKLY SPECIAL - $5.50 

*  Honey soy chicken and rice plus choice of drink  
 
 
Jodie Milne - Canteen Manager 

 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the children who were 
presented with Student of the Week Ribbons 
for their effort last week. 
 
 

Evie Cunningham (KJ), Hunter Wythes (KW),  
Cooper Logan (1L), Jye Parker (2L), Quinn 
Cochrane (2M), Shyla Logan (3/4DP), Grace 
McGirr (3/4O), Ethan Moran (5/6E), Faith 
Parker (5/6H), Keira Verstegen (5/6RW), 
Aiyana Robson (Mrs Butler), Amber Clark  
(Mrs O’Donnell), Myla-Rose Studdert          
(Mrs Fisher), Walter Smeaton (Mrs Standen) 
and Ciera James (Ms Massey). 
 
 
 

MERIT CERTIFICATES:  Release / Library 
Tahli Smith, Archer Gould, Toby Duff, Ellie 
Webb, Noah Jayet, Tori Bennett, Mia Gloginja, 
Jaxon Clarke, Eli Allen, Aisea Folau, Avi 
Sadykova, Oriire Ola, Hughie Orr, Xavier Ward, 
Lucas Wright, Addison Wild, Leah Hayward, 
Caelan Stevenson, Amelia Ah-See, Marley 
Conway, Hugh MacGregor, Macknezie Duff, 
Harley Stevenson, Caylan Neilsen and Hall’e 
King.  
 

 

Infant Sport: Corban Cunningham 
Primary Sport: Hayley Arrow 
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Harmony Day 2020 
On Tuesday, 24 March, Middleton Public School will be cele-
brating Harmony Day. Students will participate in a number of 
activities and games related to the ongoing theme of 
“Everyone Belongs”. 
 
On the day children are being asked to wear something orange. 
This may be a shirt, hat, socks or shorts. Please be mindful of 
being safe around our school and wear enclosed shoes and sun
-safe shirts. 
 
The canteen will have Vanilla cupcakes with orange icing to 
purchase at each break.  Cupcakes will be 50c each with a limit 
of one per child. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the strict guidelines presently in place 
around COVID19, families will not be attending our celebra-
tions this year. 
 
Thank you for supporting our day 
Mrs Lisa Levick 


